Springhouse Middle School Announcements

Friday, May 31, 2019
Today is Day 1

MUSIC/PERFORMING ARTS DEPARTMENT
TODAY'’s After School Music Rehearsals
NONE

STUDENT ACTIVITIES

8th Grade Celebration

Attention all 8th grade students:

We will be having a “Beach Party” this year for our 8th grade celebration on Friday, June 7th from

6:30 to 9:30! There will be plenty of food, a DJ & dancing, caricatures, a photo booth and more!

Don’'t miss out on all the FUN!! Tickets will be on sale in all 8th grade homerooms next week from Monday,
June 3rd through Friday, June 7th. The cost is only $10 a ticket.

Former Dragon Students — HELP NEEDED!

Attention 8th graders who were Dragons last year: This is a special announcement from Hermes, messenger
to the gods. If you are interested in helping at the Dragons' Mount Olympus Games on June 12th, please
pick up an application outside of Mrs. Steigerwalt's room. All applications are due back by Monday, June 3rd.
Bus Passes - REMINDER

Attention All Students: There are NO BUS PASSES ISSUED ON FRIDAY

Monday through Thursday — no more than two students will be allowed per bus.

Also, there will be no bus passes issued on the last day of school.

ATHLETICS

Girls Volleyball

Coach Serina will be offering an open gym today after school here at Springhouse from 3:00-4:15.

All 6th & 7th grade girls interested in middle school volleyball this upcoming season are welcome to attend.
ImPact Tests — TUESDAY, JUNE 4th

Attention 8th grade students who are interested in going out for a sport at the high school:

We will have school certified athletic trainers here at Springhouse on Tuesday, June 4th to administer the
Impact test. The test lasts about 35 minutes and the students will take it on their Chromebooks.

All 8th Grade Social Studies Teachers should send interested students to room C103 (the health room) at
the beginning of the following periods: Periods 1, 3,4, 5 & 7.

FROM THE GUIDANCE OFFICE

Leaving Springhouse?
Any 6th or 7th grade student who will not be returning to Springhouse Middle School in September, please
see Mrs. Bortz in the Guidance Office to pick up paperwork.




